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Annual General Meeting

The Annual General Meeting of the Viking Society was held on Saturday 24 May 2008 in Oxford.

The President, Richard North, was in the Chair.  The minutes of the last AGM were read and accepted.

Election of officers of the Society was announced as follows:

Elected as President: Heather O’Donoghue (Oxford)

Re-elected as Vice-Presidents in Council: Michael Barnes, Anthony Faulkes, Peter Foote, Rory McTurk, Raymond Page, Richard Perkins, John Townsend, Kirsten Williams

Elected as Councillors: Martin Arnold (Hull), Victoria Cribb (London), Haki Antonsson (London), Tarrin Wills (Aberdeen)

Re-elected as Councillors: David Ashurst (Durham), Siân Grønlie (Oxford), John Hines (Cardiff), Carolyne Larrington (Oxford), Stefan Brink (Aberdeen), Helen Carron (Cambridge), David Clark (Leicester), Emily Lethbridge (Cambridge)

Meetings 2007-08

Autumn: Friday 9 November, at University College, London. Speaker: Torfi Tulinius (University of Iceland), ‘Psychoanalysis and the Sagas’

Spring: Friday 14 March 2008, at Birkbeck College, London. Speaker: Siân Grønlie (University of Oxford), ‘Saint’s Life and Saga Narrative’

Summer: Saturday 24 May 2008, at the University of Oxford. Speaker: Richard North (University College, London, Presidential Lecture), ‘Beowulf goes to Iceland? Sandhaugar revisited’
Student Conference: ‘Brief Encounters with the Other World in Old Norse Myth and Literature’, Saturday 23 February 2008, at the University of Durham, organized by David Ashurst. Speakers: Christina Lee (University of Nottingham), ‘The Sick and the Dead, or Almost There’; Alaric Hall (University of Leeds), ‘The Walking Dead and the Sitting Dead: Changing Ideas about Draugar’; Fernando Guerrero (University of York), ‘Stranded in Miðgarðr: Of Life, Death and Draugar’; Judy Quinn (University of Cambridge), ‘Making the Other World Speak’; John Shafer (University of Durham), ‘Northern Others’; Martin Arnold (University of Hull): ‘Fatal Attraction: Trolls in the Eddas’

Forthcoming Meetings

The next meeting will be held on Friday 21 November 2008 at University College, London. The speaker will be Matthew Driscoll (Copenhagen).

The Student Conference for 2009 will be held on Saturday 28th February 2009 (provisional date) at the University of Hull, organized by Martin Arnold.

Publications

The following works have recently been published by the Society:

David Clark and Carl Phelpstead (eds), Old Norse Made New: Essays on the Post-Medieval Reception of Old Norse Literature and Culture
Michael Barnes, A New Introduction to Old Norse: Part I Grammar, 3rd ed.

Anthony Faulkes (ed.), A New Introduction to Old Norse: Part II Reader, 4th ed.

Anthony Faulkes and Michael Barnes, A New Introduction to Old Norse: Part III Glossary and Index of Names, 4th ed.

The Society is also making most of its publications freely available at the following website:

http://vsnrweb-publications.org.uk/

Prizes and Awards

The following student prizes were awarded for the academic year 2006-07:

The Townsend Viking Society Prize: Jacqueline Etheridge (University College, London)

The Margaret Orme Prize: Rebecca Hall (University of Nottingham)

The Turville-Petre Prize: Robert Avis (St John’s College, Oxford)

